House Committee on Elections SB 208 Proponent Testimony 3/6/23

Dear members of the Committee,

I strongly urge your support of SB 208. I believe we need to secure our elections and to do that we need to stop the use of remote ballot boxes. When one person is allowed to drop off ten ballots in an unmonitored and unmanned location, there is nothing stopping them from stuffing twenty or more ballots into that ballot box. Passing SB 208 will help ballot chain of custody and integrity. I hope you listen to the people and support this bill for passage.

I would appreciate your support for SB 208.

Sincerely, Hannah Mingucci House District 78